
Town of Eustis  

Selectmen’s Meeting  

September 25th 2018 

Attending: Jennifer Pelkey, Jed Whiting, Steve St Jean, James Brochu, Brandi 

Farnsworth 

Present: Peter Farnsworth, Kathy Fearon, Andy Brann, Kirk Williams  

Steve makes a motion to accept minutes from 9/11/18 meeting it was 2nd and 2 in 

favor. Motion approved.  

Steve presented findings from fieldtrip, suggested that 42 out of 84 total lights 

could be removed. It was stated that we should warn members of community 

prior to shutting these selected lights. It was in agreeance that the office will look 

into Selectman’s minute archive to research if they are any lights that were 

petitioned or voted on. Information will be presented next meeting. 

Planning board absenteeism discussed, they may want to go back down to a 5 

member board. Jed motioned to place Brandy Ryan on Planning Board, Jen 2nd 

and 2 in favor. Motion approved. 

Peter Farnsworth revisited Merrill being paid for his internship with the Water 

and Road Departments, he presented information towards his argument. Jed 

motioned to approve Merrill for part time help pay, James 2nd and 2 in favor. 

Motion approved. 

Revisited snow plow contract that was submitted last meeting, Jed motioned to 

keep the snow plow contract as is, James 2nd and 2 in favor.   

Forest management plan discussed, James will ask Gary Leighton for a cut plan for 

next meeting.  

                                         



 


